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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE: Public Consultation Paper; Registered Medical practitioners who provide who provide 
cosmetic and surgical procedures.  
 
I am writing to express my full support for the nurse injectors and their right to continue their 
current practises. I am a Beauty Spa Owner and Operator, I believe we can provide a clean 
and safe work practice for Nurses to work in. We have strict council regulations where we are 
audited twice a year without notice. Beauty Therapist are well versed in hygiene practices for 
all our skin penetration services we provide.  
  
We have had a Nurse working at our salon for the past two years. She has carried out 
professional practices with Skype consults with Doctors and thorough follow ups. Our clients 
have loved being able to come to an environment where they already feel safe to have their 
cosmetic Injections.  
Many of our clients that have been to both Cosmetic Doctors and Nurses have found they 
received better care and after care service with their Nurse. 
  
I’m asking that when you make your decision about this issue, you please consider that the 
patients of these minimally invasive cosmetic treatments are now very well informed and 
have a right to choose who, when and where we have these treatments.  
  
 
 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Laura Reid 
Lush Skin & Body 
Shop 2 107, Hazel Glen Drive Doreen, 3754 
9717-1194 
www.lushskinandbody.com 
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